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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: isutherland [isutherland@accenv.com]
Sent: Friday, March 29, 2013 4:14 PM
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Subject: Proposed Work for 2900 Ladd Avenue, Livermore, CA RO0000188

Good afternoon Jerry. 
 
The well installation/removal for 2900 Ladd Avenue, Livermore, CA is scheduled for April 11 and 12 
(RO#0000188).  The DPE 48-hour pilot test is scheduled for April 15 and 16.  Please let me know if you need 
any other info at this time. 
 
Thanks!  
 
Ian Sutherland 
Project Geologist 
ACC Environmental Consultants  
7977 Capwell Drive 
Oakland, CA 94621 
 
office: 510.638.8400 x110 
cell: 510.773.0752 
fax: 510.638.8404 
 
isutherland@accenv.com 
 
 
 
 


